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Dear BALSA Member: 

BLACK AMERICAN 
LAW STUDENTS ASSOCIATION 

FORDHAM LAW SCHOOL 
140 West 62nd Street 

New York, N.Y. 

September 6, 1973 

We hope you have enjoyed the summer and are looking forward 
to. joining us in another challenging year at ·Fordham. 

BALSA is kicking off the Fall Term with a special Orientation 
Meeting and Reception to be held at Fordham next Wednesday 
evening, Sept~mber 12 at '6:00 p.m. in the Student Lounge. 
At<this meeting, we would like to welcome the new students 
and provide them with some orientation as to courses and 
professors. 

We. would also like to welcome back all· you'. Old Timers and 
discuss some of the latest develop~ents concerning BALSA, as 
well as our plans for the coming year. It is extremely im­
portant for you to attend pthis first meeting. 

Refreshments will be served after the meeting. We're looking 
forward~to seeing all of you. 

Yo.urs truly, · 

l;n!l~ 
O~a Valentine, Chairman 
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